
OFFICE OF COUNCIL PRESIDENT TODD GLORIA 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 28, 2014 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Honorable City Councilmembers 

FROM: Council President Todd Gloria ~~ ~ 

SUBJECT: Call for Nominations to the Utility Undergrounding Advisory Board­
Deadline Extension 

-
On February 13, 2014 a call for nominations memo to the Utility Undergrounding 
Advisory Committee was sent out Per Council Policy 000-13. The deadline to submit 
nominees has been extended from Friday, February 28, 2014 to Wednesday, March 5, 
2015 at noon. 

The committee advises the Council on how the City may better implement the program 
to minimize community concerns related to the installation of the utility equipment, 
including above ground utility boxes, and how the City, community, and utility companies 
could improve communication in implementing the goals of the program. The committee 
shall be composed of fourteen members with seven nominated by Councilmembers. 

Each Councilmember may submit one nominee for each vacancy. Please submit the 
attached application together with a resume and any additional information in support of 
such nominees. 

Attachments 

cc: Honorable City Attorney Jan Goldsmith 
Andrea Tevlin, Independent Budget Analyst 
Liz Maland, City Clerk 


